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Richmond Avenue Road Closure 
There are continued works along Richmond Avenue, 
which are progressing nicely and should be 
completed on time.  We will continue to update you 
with anything that affects access to the school via 
Bromcom and you can also see any updates on our 
school website.  

Year 1—Parent Phonics Screening Meeting 
Year 1 pupils will be completing the Annual National Phonics Screening 
Check in June. We have arranged two meetings on 6th March at 9am and 
2.30pm, to explain in more detail what these entail and to give guidance 
on how you can support your child at home with this.  

Netball  
This week the netball team took part in a local game at Shoebury High 
School, with teams from different schools across Southend, showing off 
their skills and teamwork. The matches were extremely intense, with 
loads of exciting moments and good sportsmanship. It was a great 
chance for students to prove their love for the game and make some new 
friends on the court. Overall, it was a total success celebrating the fun of 
competition and our school's passion for netball. The team are excited to 
continue their training after the half term break in preparation for the 
next upcoming games. Well done, Richmond!  

Nursery 
The online application for funding for the summer term and the latest 
funding form must be completed and returned to the school office as 
soon as possible. The deadline for returning the applications is 29th 
March 2024.  
Please also be aware that if your child is due in for a session but will not 
be attending for whatever reason, you must contact the school office or 
leave a voicemail so we can amend the register accordingly. 
 

End of Half Term  
Thank you all for your support of the school and all the children and staff 
this half term. Your engagement and collaboration with us has allowed 
for a happy and positive half term full of learning and fun. Wishing you all 
a restful and enjoyable half-term break.  

Be Kind, Be Safe, 

Be Responsible, 

Enjoy Learning  

For daily news and 

events up date, follow 

us on Instagram! 

For daily news and 

events up date, follow 

us on Instagram! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done HB4 & 
Hedgehogs for 

having the highest 
attendance this 

term!!!  
Well done for being 

in school 
consistently—and 
well done to all 

those in school in 
time—look out for 
our next superhero 

visit…  
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Minecraft Challenge 
You can still download and play the Minecraft game to play (and learn about 
road safety) Scan the QR code to download and play the game—Use your 
PurpleMash user followed by @richmond.secat.co.uk 
(eg.22BrianT@richmond.secat.co.uk) 

Remember—Daily news, events and pictures of what's going on in school can be found on our             

Instagram page @richmondprimary—follow us for the most up to date news!  

mailto:22BrianT@richmond.secat.co.uk
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Dates for the Diary 
 

 

*** Inset Day 16th February *** 

***Half term 19th —23rd  February 2024 *** 
 

• Monday 26th February—Start of new Half Term  

• WB 26th February—Costume swap shop (After school on playground)  

• Wednesday 6th March—Year 1 Parents Phonics Screening Meeting (9am & 
2.30pm) 

• Thursday 7th March - World Book day (Dress up as your favourite Book 
character)  

• Friday 8th March —Mother's Day Sale (all items £1) 

• WB 11th March—Science Week  

• Friday 15th March—Science Fair (Parents and children work together to create 
and present… more details to follow)  

• Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day—Go Red for Comic Relief!   

• WB 18th March—Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings  

• Thursday 28th March—Easter Bonnet Parade / Easter Egg Raffle 
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B U I L D I N G   S T R O N G   C O M M U N I T I E S 

B U I L D I N G   S T R O N G    P A R T N E R S H I P S 

B U I L D I N G   S T R O N G   S C H O O L S    

We are seeking to appoint new representatives for our Academy Committees who can make a real difference 

to the future life chances of young people in our Trust and communities. 

Our mission is to achieve outstanding outcomes for the young people in our community by providing an engaging, 

challenging and linear learning experience from age 2–18, that equips them to live happy and successful lives. 

We are looking to further strengthen our Academy Committees to support Headteachers and staff in continuing 

to achieve outstanding outcomes. The Academy Committees report to the Trust Board. Their work is vital for 

the Trust Board to plan strategically for the development of the Trust. 

Academy Committees hold a monitoring role in three key areas: Special Educational Needs (SEN), Curriculum 

and Community Relations. 

You do not need to be a parent or carer of a child at any of the schools within our Trust. You may already be a 

member of an Academy Committee within the Trust and would be willing to support additional Academy 

Committees also.  

We are looking for someone willing to bring energy, enthusiasm and commitment to the role, and who will 

broaden the diversity of thinking on the Academy Committee.  

We welcome applications from anyone regardless of their age, experience, disability, ethnicity, heritage, sexuality, 

gender and socio-economic background. 

Please contact the Trust Governance Manager: katylove@secat.co.uk for more information, an application pack 

and to arrange a suitable time to talk.            

For more information about SECAT, please visit: www.secat.co.uk 

SECAT is committed to safeguarding the welfare of young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.                 

This post will be subject to an enhanced disclosure check from the Disclosure and Barring Service and a Right to Work in the UK check. 

     SECAT Academy Committee - Vacancies 

mailto:katylove@secat.co.uk
http://www.secat.co.uk/



















